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Item 51 

Car Share - Potter and Danks Streets, Waterloo 

2021/441435 

Recommendation 

It is recommended that the Committee endorse the following reallocation of parking as:  

(A) On the southern side of Danks Street, Waterloo between the points 11 metres and 21 
metres (two car spaces) east of Crystal Street, as "No Parking Authorised Car Share 
Vehicles Excepted Zone GG and Zone Flexi" until 30 September 2022 or prior for the 
completion of road works on the Gadigal Avenue, Potter, and Crystal Streets Cycleway 
Project; and 

(B) On the northern side of Potter Street, Waterloo between the points 16.1 metres and 
21.1 metres (one car space) west of Crystal Street, as "No Parking Authorised Car 
Share Vehicles Excepted Zone GG" until 30 September 2022 or prior for the 
completion of road works on the Gadigal Avenue, Potter, and Crystal Streets Cycleway 
Project 

Voting Members for this Item 

Voting Members Support Object 

City of Sydney   

Transport for NSW   

NSW Police – South Sydney PAC   

Representative for the Member for Heffron   



 

Advice 

The Committee unanimously supported the recommendation. 

Background 

The City is committed to providing dedicated parking for car sharing across the Local 
Government Area as part of a Council approved Car Share Policy. 

The City is scheduled to undertake road works on Gadigal Avenue, Potter Street, and 
Crystal Street, Waterloo for the delivery of a separated cycleway. During construction, there 
will be no available parking on Crystal Street. During this period, three existing car share 
spaces in Crystal Street will be impacted and will therefore require temporary relocation to 
nearby parking spaces on Potter Street and Dank Street. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


